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Dear Mr Harrold

| refer to your letter of 24 May seeking a view from the North York Moors National Park
Authority with reference to compliance with the Duty to Consult.

It is confirmed that this Authority is satisfied with the approach taken by the applicant in
this regard.

Yours sincerely

Rob Smith
Senior Minerals Planner

North York Moors National Park Authority
The OId Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

York

YO62 5BP

North York Moors
National Park
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